
In Honor of 

Mrs. Sylvia Davis 
On her 100th birthday, bli ayin hara  

 
Mrs. Davis has been a lifelong friend of Bais Yaakov, standing alongside her 

husband Rabbi Herbert Davis z"l, longtime Bais Yaakov teacher and 
administrator. Mrs. Davis was a dedicated member of the Ladies Auxiliary for 

many decades. 
 

On this special milestone,  
the Bais Yaakov family would like to wish Mrs. Davis 

continued good health and nachas. 
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